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12 May 2010 
 
 
TO: ALL DISTRICT SECRETARIES 

MEDIA 
 
 

CIRCULAR 24/2010 
 
 

BOWLS SA – GOLD SQUAD 
 
 

The Executive together with the National Selectors take pleasure in announcing the following 
player selections into the Gold Squad as indicated below. The Executive decided at their recent 
meeting to increase the Gold Squad to twelve men and twelve women. 
 
The Green, Ruby and Silver Squads remain as eight men and eight women squads. The 
vacancies in these Squads caused through promotions to the Gold Squad will be announced in 
due course. 
 
Gold Squad 
 
Women      Men 
 

Tracy-Lee Botha  (JBA)   Shaun Addinall (WPBA) 
Sylvia Burns   (WPBA)  Gerry Baker  (JBA) 
Helen Grundlingh  (PNB)   Brian Dixon  (EGB) 
Jennifer Jones   (EGB)   Bobby Donnelly (JBA) 
Esme Kruger   (BGN)   Johann du Plessis (JBA) 
Louise Larkin   (PNB)   Jason Evans  (JBA) 
Susan Nel   (SAB)   Reagan Jacobus (PNB) 
Belinda Nobin   (NIBA)   Shaun Lotter  (JBA) 
Colleen Piketh   (JBA)   Wayne Perry  (SFS) 
Brunhilde Rossouw  (SFS)   Billy Radloff  (BSC) 
Esme Steyn   (JBA)   Gippo Vermeulen (PNB) 
Susanna Steyn  (BOLAND)  Wayne York  (SFS) 
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